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From: Andrew Law @northlincs.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 February 2023 17:49
To: Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Request

Categories: EO

Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your consultation dated 13 February 2023 in respect of the application submitted by Associated 
British Ports for an Order granting Development Consent for the Immingham Eastern Ro-Ro Terminal Project.  
 
Having reviewed the Consultation Report and appendices submitted by the applicant I can confirm that North 
Lincolnshire Council consider that the consultation undertaken by the applicant is adequate to comply with the 
statutory requirements under Section 42, 47 & 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and is acceptable.  
 
The Council has no further comments to make in respect of this document.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
  
Andrew Law 
Development Management Specialist | Development Management | Economy and Environment 
  
@     
     
    North Lincolnshire Council, Church Square House, 30 – 40 High Street, Scunthorpe, DN15 6NL 
 
This e-mail expresses the opinion of the author and is not necessarily the view of the Council. Please be aware that 
anything included in an e-mail may have to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act and cannot be 
regarded as confidential. This communication is intended for the address(es) only. Please notify the sender if 
received in error. All Email is monitored and recorded. Please think before you print- North Lincolnshire Council 
greening the workplace.  




